
7th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you all enjoyed the holidays and that the children are looking forward 
to starting back at school. 
 
As we start the term, I thought that I would take the opportunity to inform you of 
what will be going on in Class 1. I have attached the curriculum overview for the 
Spring Term. We have an exciting term planned for Class 1!  
 
Our PE days have changed slightly and will now take place on a Monday and Friday 
this term. 
 
Forest Schools sessions will be taking place this half term. They will be on a 
Tuesday afternoon, starting on Tuesday 14th January. A separate letter with more 
information about this will be sent out this week. 
 
Your child will be continuing to bring home a range of resources to help them learn 
to read. 
Our reading timetable will continue the same as the Autumn Term. 
Monday - A new phonics reading book 
Tuesday - Flashcards envelope - New sounds will be added 
Wednesday - A new phonics reading book 
Thursday - Phonics activity sheets - New sheets will be added 
Friday - A new phonics reading book and a sharing story 
 
Keywords will be tested weekly and a new set will be given if needed. 
 
If you require any further information, or have any queries or concerns about your 
child, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful Spring Term! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Miss Phillips 
 
 
 
 


